
 

Summary of YCNI advice to Education authority on the Review of Residential 

and Outdoor Education on the 1st of February 2017.  

YCNI welcomed a comprehensive, evidence based review; affirmed the value of residential and 

outdoor education; stated their belief that there needs to be a policy and strategy covering both 

types of education; welcomed the fact that savings would be re-invested in frontline youth services; 

supported the contribution between statutory and voluntary providers; offered to work with the 

Education Authority in developing the policy and strategy.  


